Recorder Ripples

Figure VI, Issue 5 April 2015

Spring Concert News

- The concert will be held on Friday, May 15th, at 7pm. We may begin setup at 5pm.
- All classes are invited to participate in the concert. Total time of music selections MUST be <u>UNDER</u> five minutes per class. TEACHERS: Please let Liz, Neil, or David know if your class intends on participating.
- The post-concert reception will include cake, punch, and finger foods.
- There will be a narration of the chapter history throughout the concert during set changes.

April/May Schedule Tuesday, April 21

Chapter meeting, 7:15

Tuesday, April 28

Chapter meeting, 7:15

Tuesday, May 5

Chapter Meeting, 7:15

Tuesday, May 12

Chapter meeting, 7:15

Friday, May 15

Concert, 7:30pm

*****NOTE*****

The dress rehearsal that was discussed at the meeting is not yet definite, however please keep the morning of Saturday, May 9th, open in case it is scheduled.

Spring Workshop Music

Our Spring Workshop with Will Ayton was a lot of fun for all! As an added bonus, Will has allowed our members to have free copies of all the music he provided for the workshop, regardless of attendance. Regina has passed the PDFs of the music to Stan, who has stored them in the chapter Dropbox account online, where they can be downloaded and printed for your enjoyment! Click on the following link to find them:

http://tinyurl.com/okj2abo

If you are unable to access the files, please notify Jessica for hard copies.

Chapter Merchandise

If you forgot or were unable to sign up for a new 50th Anniversary T-Shirt bearing the newest logo, please contact John Heyer to view the sizes, styles, and color options for the shirts.

This is a great opportunity for some Rochester ARS gear if you have joined the chapter after the purchase of the last set of shirts.

New Chapter E-Mail

The chapter will have a new email address that is currently set up. The old one will be phased out at the end of May. The new chapter address is:

rochesterars@gmail.com

USB Drives

Our CD committee has received the USB Drives! The material on the drives includes concert audio from 2004-2006 2008-2014, archived and recordings from 193, Martha Bixler's June '06 chapter recital, programs, fliers, photos, and more! As more material is received and digitized, it will be made available to the chapter through Dropbox, where we have been storing the concert audio for several years.

The drives will be ready to distribute at the May 5th and 12th meetings, as well as at the Spring Concert. Tom Mangialino will hand out the drives at no charge, though voluntary donations will be welcome to offset the costs.

A huge thank you to Stan, Tom, and Neil, who have been hard at work on these drives for several months!

<u>Upcoming Concerts</u> Pegasus

Monteverdi Vespers of 1610 April 19, 4pm

Oratorio Society

Classical Idol IX April 18, 7pm

Know of or are participating in a music event that may be of interest to the chapter? Please let Jessica know (jcmb323@gmail.com) so it can be added to our calendar!